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Kindergarten Round-Up
April 26th (9:00-2:30), 27th (9:00-2:30) & 28th (9:00-11:30)
All children who will be 5 years of age on or before September 1, 2017 are eligible to attend.  Children who will turn 5 years of age on or before December 1, 2017 may apply for a waiver to attend for the 2017-18 school year.  Please make an appointment for your child at the parent meeting, which will be held on April 18, 2017 @ 6:00 p.m.  If you are unable to attend the meeting, the elementary office will take reservations starting April 19th up until the first day of Round-Up.
Please bring:


☼ your kindergartner

☼ immunization record


☼ original birth certificate

☼ paperwork from the parent meeting 

We look forward to seeing you!
